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THIS ADDRESS WILL
HAVE THE NEW RAILWAY

DIVISION CHAIR RICHARD

MCCLEAN (MANAGING

DIRECTOR, GRAND

CENTRAL RAIL) CONSIDER

THE APPROPRIATE

ROLE OF ENGINEERING A
AND ENGINEERS IN :
CONTRIBUTING TO THE

FUTURE RAILWAY INDUSTRY .
IN A COMPLEX AND

CHANGING WORLD.

In doing so, he will consider what the broader
economy and society appears to require of the

rail sector and what rail can realistically offer 0
back so as to remain relevant to politicians, SRR
funders, suppliers, end users and staff. The A LWA) U
address will highlight what the rail industry AILWA
needs to do to become more attractive as a 9 October 20 ondo
career choice for new generations of potential eche.org/ye
engineers and what the Railway Division

should focus on to support this.

e

RICHARD MCCLEAN
Managing Director, Grand Central Rail PROGRAMME

Richard joined the railway industry as an 17:30 Registration
Engineering Management Trainee in 1982. .

He has undertaken a wide range of frontline 18:00 Lecture begins
railway engineering roles including as 19:00 Q&A

Production Director for LTS Rail and later : ) )
GNER, East Coast Operator Project Director 19:30 Drinks reception
for the Intercity Express Programme with

responsibility for ensuring that these DfT FOR MORE INFORMATION:

procured trains would successfully meet i o

the needs of the East Coast Franchise and VISIT:  www.imeche.org/railwayaddress
its passengers. In 2010, he was appointed .

as Managing Director of DB Regio Tyne and CALL:  +44(0)20 7973 1251

Wear and then Grand Central. EMAIL: eventenquiries@imeche.org

Improving the world through engineering



